
Assessment Committee Meeting 
March 19, 2012 

 
Present:  Mary Ann Traxler, Nancy Turner, Insook Chung, and Kitty Green 
 
Spring assessments are ready to roll out.  Karen will give the student teachers the Exit Survey 
and will ask them to give the Cooperating Teacher to their teacher.  We want to get all the data to 
IR&A as early as possible to be able to have reports back in time to use them in the IR. 
 
The questions for the 1 and 5 year out have been submitted. 
 
We will set the date for our Fall Assessment Retreat in late August before classes begin. 
 
We are looking for SPA conferences and webinars. 


